
Sutherland Shire Council's 

Community Grants and Subsidies Program 

We are pleased to advise that applications for the 2019 / 2020 Community Grants and Subsidies 

Program will open on Monday 4 March 2019. 

Applications will be available online using Sutherland Shire Council's SmartyGrants application form. 

Only online applications will be accepted. A link to the application form will be available on Council's 

website once the grant round opens. 

We've made some important changes to the 2019 / 2020 grants program. Be sure to click the link 

below and review the Program Guidelines to make sure you're up to date with eligibility criteria and 

program changes. 

https://www.sutherlandshire.nsw.gov.au/Community/Grants/Community-Grants-and-Subsidies-

Program 
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